Theme: Aspiration

Fundraising: e
We would like to say a huge thank you to parents for supporting our fund- 3
raising for our MacMillan’s Coffee Morning and the Jeans for Genes day.
We are looking forward to letting you know how much we have raised next
week.

Wasps:

As you know, we have seen more wasps than usual in the upper school playground. We have had two
experts out to look at the bushes and they have both confirmed that there is no wasp nest. Apparent-
ly, the wasps are simply visiting to feed on the greenfly that live on the bushes. They have recom-
mended that we heavily trim the bushes to remove some of the greenfly and wasps. This has been
booked.

Photo capable devices. Please note that we do not allow children to bring to
school any device that can take photos. This includes smart-watches, tablets etc. Mobile
phones may be brought to school in Upper Key Stage 2 with the permission of the class-
teacher and stored under strict guidelines to ensure they are not being used during the
school day. This is predominantly to protect the children in our care but also we these
devices are often valuable and expensive and should not be put at risk of loss or damage. We thank you for your sup-
port in this matter. Any devices found to be in school will be removed and parents informed.

School Census Day 4th Oct Please give as much

notice as you can if
there is a different
person collecting your
child.

We would love it if as many children as possible would take up the option of a hot lunch on this
day. Because this is also a school census day, we have to send certain information to the DfE. This
information includes numbers who have hot (school) lunches. That number (along with a second
census later in the year) dictates how much funding we get for infant free school meals — so the

higher the take up on that day, the more funding school receives. The more children who have hot lunches, the The office gets

more funding we get — even if your child doesn’t have hot lunches any other day, if they have a hot lunch on incredibly busy at the

Thursday October 4th (and the next census day later on) it benefits school for the whole year. So, please book a end of the day leav-
school lunch for your child on that Thursday — it really will help! ing little time to pass

messages onto class
teachers in time for
collection.

On 4th October, we will be preparing one of the children’s favourite menus, including: all day
breakfast and cupcakes. Hopefully the children will really enjoy it and help the school at the
same time.
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Tuesday 9th October: 3.30 - 5:30pm
Thursday 11th October: 4:00 - 7:00pm

Please make sure that you book an appointment with
your child’s class teacher. This is always a great oppor-

tunity to come in and discuss your child’s learning and any concerns or que-

ries you might have.
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Nurserg This week in Nursery, our ‘Marvellous Me’ topic has continued with us
focusing on our families. Staff have shared about who is in their family and children
have been completing home learning projects which have seen them decorate a photo
frame with a picture or photo of their own families on. We have also been using paint
and chopped up vegetables to print our very own veggie people, specifically thinking
about our bodies and which vegetables would be the most suitable to paint the differ-

ent parts.

Reception Reception have had a busy week. We welcomed our

parents in on Tuesday and had a wonderful, creative morning making

musical instruments out of junk. This was to accompany a Spanish
song that we have been learning in school. The children created a

range of instruments including drums, quitars and shakers.

Year 1

This week in Year 1 we have been looking at world maps and identifying hot and

cold countries.

We have explored the equator and how the geographical location of countries af-
fects their climate. We used different colours to represent this on a map.

Year 2 This week, pupils have been considering the skills
required to solve addition and subtraction word problems

based on The Great Fire of London. The children have shown

great independence by using various apparatus to help with
their maths strategies.




